
Project Update: January 2010 
  
This month we repeated the questionnaire for the students in order to evaluate their 
conservation awareness after the workshops we had in their schools. The Turtle Field Guide 
books were donated to the schools libraries. We participated again in the Conservation 
International radio programme. We are preparing printed material about the project, with 
information, results and conservation strategies; to give to the communities we worked 
with. The turtle’s diet material is being processed in the lab. We will start to prepare the 
final reports and manuscripts. A project continuation is being discussed with the schools and 
the local government.      
 

 


